
 

BREAKFAST/LUNCH MEALS AVAILABLE 

De Soto #73 Public School is committed to making sure students who rely on 
school meals will continue to have food while schools are closed. 

● All meals served will be FREE of charge. 
● Each student, pK-12, in attendance on Tuesday, March 17​th​ will receive  a 

take-home breakfast item at the end of the day. 
● Beginning Wednesday, March 18​th​, Southwest Food Service, our food 

service partner, will prepare a sack breakfast/lunches. Each bag will 
contain food for both lunch that day and breakfast for the next day. 

● These meals will be available for pick up between 11am and 1pm at 
Vineland Elementary and Athena Elementary for students wishing to 
receive a meal while school is closed. 

● Parents are asked to drive to the pick-up location (either Athena or 
Vineland), show how many meals they will need, proceed to the pick-up 
destination, roll down their window, pick up their meal, and proceed out 
of the parking lot. 

Any necessary adjustments to this meal policy will be announced by the district. 

 

 

Call 636-243-2566 and leave a detailed message or email 
brinkman.sara@desoto.k12.mo.us if you have concerns with being able to 
access this resource. 


